
From: Hogle, Danielle
To: "griffin.235@osu.edu"
Cc: Schwartz, Thomas; Haddad, Deborah; Vankeerbergen, Bernadette
Subject: Architectural Studies Minor & Landscape Architectural Studies Minor
Date: Tuesday, September 17, 2013 10:36:13 AM

Hi Holly,
 

On Thursday, September 12th  the ASCC SBS Panel reviewed the Architectural Studies Minor and
the Landscape Architectural Studies Minor. The Panel approved both minors.
Also, a panel member noticed a typo at the bottom of page 5 of the Landscape Architectural
Studies Minor. “1000 level courses shall count toward the 12 CH minimum” should be “1000 level
courses shall not count toward the 12 CH minimum.”
Both minors will now move on to the full ASCC for approval.
Should you have any questions please contact me or Professor Tom Schwartz, Chair of the ASCC
SBS Panel (cc’d on this e-mail).
Best Wishes,
Danielle
 
 
Danielle Hogle, M.A.
Program Assistant, Curriculum and Assessment
Arts and Sciences
The Ohio State University
154E Denney Hall
164 W 17th Ave.
Columbus, Ohio 43210
Phone: (614) 292-6248
Email: hogle.12@osu.edu
http://asccas.osu.edu/
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